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Kathy McLeroy was quoted in the Florida Bar News, in an article titled “Pro Bono Legal Services

Committee Creates a Judicial Advisory Council.” The article discusses the recent creation of a

judicial advisory council by the Florida Bar’s Pro Bono Legal Services Committee aimed at sharing

ideas for pro bono programs and projects addressing unmet legal needs throughout the community.

“The committee has long had judicial members and a judicial co-chair,” McLeroy said. “Why not mine

the experience of an even wider pool of judges?” Read the article. Subscription may be required.
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